
 

  

20 October 2023 

 

Skydive Australia Incident - Barwon Heads Airport, Victoria 

 
Experience Co Limited (ASX: EXP) (‘Experience Co’), confirms an incident involving an 
aircraft operated by Skydive Australia at Barwon Heads Airport, Victoria at around 8 am this 
morning. 
 
A copy of the Company’s media statement is attached for additional information. 
 
 
Further information will be provided as required. 
 

 

 

 
 

Contact Information 

  
John O’Sullivan  
Chief Executive Officer  
Experience Co Limited 
p: +61 2 9030 3001 
e: investor@experienceco.com 
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MEDIA STATEMENT 

20 October 2023 

 

A Cessna Caravan operated by Skydive Australia has undertaken a forced 
landing at around 8.00am this morning at Barwon Heads Airport in Victoria. 

The plane was carrying one pilot and 16 solo sports jumpers - who were 
planning to skydive this morning. 

The pilot, who is fully licensed and trained on type, followed all appropriate 
avia�on procedures and made the decision to put the aircra� down in a 
loca�on that would ensure everyone’s safety. 

All on board were able to leave the plane unassisted.  Emergency services 
arrived quickly at the scene.  Seven passengers have been taken to hospital for 
observa�on.  

The safety of our guests and team is our highest priority. A full inves�ga�on will 
be conducted to determine the cause of the incident and the company will 
work with all appropriate authori�es. 

 

-ends- 

 

For further informa�on: 

 

Jill.collins@barkingowlcommunica�ons.com.au 

0417 654 474 

 

mailto:Jill.collins@barkingowlcommunications.com.au

	Contact Information
	Skydiving Incident 1.pdf
	Contact Information


